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Hello,

The Menomonie Student Union asks that you read the following during the school board meeting on 12/14/2020, during
the community communications section:

We, the students of Menomonie request that the Menomonie School Board take into serious consideration the risks that
they are taking by allowing the Menomonie High School to halt virtual instruction, and disrupt classes further by
transitioning to in-person instruction for 7 days before a break. This is a dangerous decision which will result in an
increase in COVID-19 related staff shortages, as there are no meaningful changes to prevent the previous shortages from
happening again.

Our classes are being disrupted by the transition back to in-person, just after we had begun to acclimate to the new
format, making learning even more difficult for those of us who need to remain home.

Thank you,

--The students of Menomonie.
union@menomoniestudents.org
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